
 

49 South Van Ness Avenue Suite 1600 San Francisco, CA 94103 
sas.commission@sfgov.org  628-271-3116 
 

Meeting Date: April 15, 2024 
 
To:   Sanitation and Streets Commission 
 
Through:                   Carla Short, Interim Public Works Director 
 
From:    Bob Fuller, Commission Affairs Manager 
 
Subject:  Operations Contracts Considered by the Public Works Commission  
 

 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
In support of coordination of efforts between the Public Works Commission and the Sanitation 
and Streets Commission, the two presiding officers of these commissions requested the 
Commission Affairs Manager prepare a monthly report of all Operations Division contracts or 
grants considered or scheduled to be considered by the Public Works Commission. Below are 
recent items considered by the Public Works Commission. 
 
Past Items: 

1) Tenderloin Clean Workforce Development Program – April 8, 2024 
 
Likely Future Items: None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


